————— Original Message-----

From: Rhodes-Conway,Satya

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2011 1:45 PM
To: Martin, Al

Cc: Murphy, Brad

Subject: Ale Asylum

Al -

Just in case I don't make it in time tonight, I want you (and UDC) to know that I
am enthusiastically in support of Ale Asylum coming to the Northside. I look
forward to seeing what UDC has to say about the proposal. The only concern I have
about the site plan is establishing pedestrian and bicycle connectivity between
the site and Packers Ave in addition to Pankratz St. I am sure my constituents
(and others) will want to walk and bike to the tasting room once it's open, and
we are in the midst of improving ped/bike connections in the Packers corridor, so
it's really important that this site connect to the Packers side of the lot.

Thanks
Satya



